September 2005

Praise the Lord for His goodness and hand upon the work here in Argentina.  We have had a wonderful month and seen many great works of the Lord.


We would like to thank the Daytona Beach Baptist Church for purchasing a bus for the ministry here!  We know that God will bless them for giving so that many others will be able to hear the Gospel.  The Lord has already allowed us to use it for many activities and in the next couple weeks we are starting a bus route.  We thank the Lord for the people in the church and Bible Institute that are helping invite families for the bus route.  


The Lord has allowed us to see a good number of people saved in both the Lighthouse Baptist Church as well as the Grace Baptist Church.  We have had many special days in both the churches and seen the Lord’s hand at work.  

During the month of September we will be holding our first Youth Congress.  Bro. Austin Gardner will be coming with a group of students to help in this important event.  We are praying God uses this to excite many youth and others for the work of God.  


The Macedonia Baptist Institute is growing stronger and our prayer is that God will use this ministry to further the Gospel.  You can look at pictures of the Bible Institute and the churches on our web page:  www.reachingall.com or at the ministry web page: www.macedoniaargentina.com 

We were blessed with a big day in the month of August.  Here in Argentina there is a national holiday called Children’s Day and our people worked hard inviting others and preparing.  The Lord blessed with 116 in the morning and 75 in the evening!  Praise the Lord for His goodness.  

The Lord is teaching us the value of prayer.  We have seen His hand over and over give us victories as well as save us from problems and troubles.  We believe God’s hand is so real upon our lives because of the people who pray for us.  Thank you for your prayers and we earnestly ask that you continue praying for us as we have the privilege to serve the Lord here in Argentina.  If you would like to receive a regular update of our ministry, please sign up for our email newsletter at www.reachingall.com or send us an email at bush@reachingall.com 
The time is short and the work is plentiful,
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